
Hessle High School Centenary Celebrations

In 2027, Hessle High School will celebrate one hundred years of service to the children and families of our 
community.

As current custodians of the school, we intend to mark this moment with a suitable range of celebratory 
events, held throughout 2027.

We cannot do this alone and are looking for support from our local community.  We are seeking people who 
have a connection with the school, either as ex-students, ex-staff or Governors, or as people with an active 
interest in our local history.

You may wish to share some reminiscences or artefacts. You may also wish to volunteer your time to form a 
Centenary Working Party to support the organisation of events.

Whatever your connection to the school or what you think you can bring to the celebration, please get in 
touch in the first instance on Hessle2027@hessleacademy.com telling us a little about yourself.  Don’t 
forget to give us your contact details so we can get in touch with you.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards
Hessle High School & Sixth Form College
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